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27 May 2022 

Ms Rhiannon West 
Development Manager  
Hobart Airport 
6 Hinkler Road 
CAMBRIDGE  TAS  7170  
 

By email: rwest@hobartairport.com.au 

Dear Ms West 

Sorell draft Local Provisions Schedule 

I refer to your email of 3 May 2022 requesting an extension of time to respond to direction 
2.10 of the Commission’s directions sent 6 April 2022. 

Appreciating the timeframe you requested, whilst balancing the need to expeditiously make a 
decision on the Draft LPS as a whole, the Commission agrees to extend the deadline for the 
response to the directions, though the submission must be provided to the Commission by  
10 June 2022.  

Submissions are to be provided by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au. Where attachments are 
too large for email, please contact the Commission for assistance with accessing Dropbox. The 
Commission keeps electronic records and does not require hard copy documents.  

All submissions will be made available on the Tasmanian Planning Commission’s website at 
www.planning.tas.gov.au.  Please note that submissions will be published in full, without 
redaction.  

If you require further information please contact Claire Armstrong, Planning Adviser, on  
6165 6831. 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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